
We are in need of donations for our Silent Auction to be held  

Wednesday, November 14, 2018 during our November Installation IREM Meeting. 

All proceeds will benefit the IREM Chapter scholarships. 

 

We are seeking items that you yourself would like to bid on and/or purchase. 

Some ideas include: trips & getaways, sports equipment, sporting event tickets, 

gift certificates, concert tickets, electronics, gourmet food or wine baskets, jewelry, 

or professional services like interior design, computer consultant or spa visits.  

 

Simply complete the form below and fax or email to IREM: 

Fax 407-862-1819  /  Email: admin@irem-centralfl.org 

   Company  ________________________________ 

   Contact Person  ___________________________ 

   Phone Number  ___________________________ 

   Email  ___________________________________ 

I will be supplying a donation of ____________________  Dollar value of $________ 

 

PLEASE GIVE BACK TO YOUR IREM CHAPTER BY  

DONATING TO THIS AUCTION! 

 

IREM Central Florida Chapter 

Meridythe Kanaga, CPM® • IREM Association Executive 

321-274-0355 • admin@irem-centralfl.org  

 
 


